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Where to Send Support 
Baptist International Missions Inc. 
PO Box 9 Harrison TN, 37341 
Missionary Number 1632

Sending Church 
Way of the Cross Baptist Church 

1640 Mt. Carmel Road  
McDonough Ga, 30253

Contact Info 
770-658-4561 

thebradleystonyc@gmail.com 
www.thebradleys2nyc.com

Dear Praying Partner, 
 Lamentations 3:22-23 says It is of the LORD'S mercies that we are not 
consumed, because his compassions fail not. They are new every morning: 
great is thy faithfulness.  I just want you all to know how thankfulI I am for the 
Lords daily mercies and his grace.  I am also so very thankful for each one of 
you that has taken me and my family to the Lord in prayer.  Prayer warrior we 
know you are faithful, and we ask that you continue praying for us as we go.  
We are praising the Lord for the 9 new churches since our last letter that 
have let us know that they have been led of the Lord to partner with us to get 
the Gospel to NYC. We have had some fantastic meetings in Florida, North 
Carolina, Maryland, New York, Illinois, and Georgia.  God has blessed us with 
some new friendships that we trust will be life long relationships.  We are so 
thankful for each one of you that God directs us to be become acquainted 
with.  It is by your prayers that we are now well on our way having our 

needed support.  Would you, as you read this commit to continuing to 
fervently pray that God would provide the remainder of our needed 
support by March of 2023.  The need is growing greater day by day, and 
night is still coming when our time to work here on earth will be over. We 
are very much looking forward to the Holiday season this year, which is 
upon us.  We will be traveling down to Ft. Walton Beach to be with Brother 
Steve and Sister Linda Glenning for Thanksgiving this year.  Would you 
please continue to lift brother 
Steve up to the Lord.  They are an 
incredible blessing to us and like 
so many of you that God has 
knitted our hearts with over this 

period of deputation.  Please pray for our Sending Church during this time 
of Christmas.  We are rejoicing in the Lord that we will have the opportunity 
to be at home during this season of the year.  I very much look forward to 
our children being able to participate in our Churches Christmas Program 
this year.  Would you Please pray for my Brother Thomas and his dear wife 
Holli.  They just had their first baby “Lhyric Mae”.  Her and momma are  
healthy and doing great.  We ask that you all please pray for our extended 
families, for many different reasons but most importantly for the Salvation 
of each one of them.   
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